File No V.11012/15/2020-MEP
Government of India
Ministry of Health & Family Welfare
Department of health & Family Welfare
Medical Education Division

Room No 526, A-Wing
Nirman Bhawan, New Delhi
Dated 14™ July, 2020

To

The Secretary General

Board of Governors,

Medical Council of India

Pocket-14, Sector-8, Dwarka Phase-|

New Delhi-110077

Subject: Reduction of Cut-off marks for NEET-PG, 2020- reg.

Sir,

| am directed to refer to the BoG-MCl's letter no 23(1)/2020-Med./107215-22 dated

07.07.2020 on the subject mentioned above and to say that BoG-MCl's recommendation for
reduction in qualifying percentile for Post Graduate Courses for 2020(NEET-PG, 2020) has

been considered in the Ministry.

2 Approval of Competent Authority is hereby conveyed for reduction of cut-off marks for
NEET-PG, 2020 and the reduced/revised qualifying percentile/cut-off is as below.

(i) General- 30" percentile,

(i) SC/ST/POBC- 20" percentile,

(iii) PwD (General)- 25" percentile
(iv) PWD(SC/ST/OBC)- 20" percentile.

= This issues with the approval of Hon'ble HFM.
Yours faithfully,

(Amit Biswas)

Under Secretary to the Government of India
Tel: 011-23061820

e-mail: amit.biswas69@nic.in

Copy for necessary action to:
1. ED, NBE
2. Chairman, MCC
3. ADG(ME)

Copy for information to:
1. Prin. Secy./Secretary (ME) of all States/UTs

2. Director (ME), All States/UTs




